
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to ask that the Water Resources Board implement the 60% unimpaired flow of the 

San Joaquin River and the tributaries that merge with it.  As this is what was recommended by 

the Water Resources Board in 2010 in order to be fully protective of fish and other wildlife, I 

urge you to heed your own analysis and retract your intention of only requiring 35% of 

unimpaired flow.  Only requiring 35% of unimpaired flow would most likely have devastating 

effects on an already damaged Bay Delta and the associated river basins.  We need to manage 

this resource responsibly and in a sustainable way so that all who depend on it (humans, animals, 

and plants) can thrive.  I truly believe that through implementation of water efficient techniques 

and equipment, both agricultural and environmental goals can be met.   

 

Thank you for your time, 

Marc Sugars- San Francisco 
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